
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

SEASONS GREETINGS FROM YOUR MUDJIMBA SLSC COMMITTEE 

 

From all of us on the Mudjimba Executive and Management Committee we would like to 

wish you all a very Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year.  

We look forward to an awesome year ahead at Mudjimba SLSC. 
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Key Dates for 2022-2023 

Christmas Party      17th December 2022 
Holiday Break –NO NIPPERS    18th December 25TH December- 1ST 

January 
 

Nipper Season Final Date     12th March 2023 
Nippers Presentation Day     19th March 2023 

Patrolling Season Final Date    1st May 2023 
Awards Presentation     27th May 2023 

2022-2023 AGM      7th June 2023 
  

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

VICE PRESIDENT – PHIL DANIELS 

Our club has recently applied for the Environmental/Solar Grant and our hopeful with this Grant 

we can be more green, more energy efficent and save money by reducing our energy bills with 

a decent solar system. Thanks to our Grants Officer Tim Young for the work he has put into 

fowarding this submission.  

Phil Daniels. 

 

DIRECTOR OF SURF SPORTS RYAN VIETCH 

Club Championships: After a season hiatus due to poor conditions it was great to hold our annual 

Club Champs on Saturday the 12th of November. We had fantastic weather conditions and a decent 

turnout for the Swim, Board, Ironperson, Sprint and Flag events. There was good competition in some 
age categories and only single competitors in others. Overall a fun morning was had by all and we 

strongly encourage you to come down and have a go next season. You'll have to come to the awards 

night to find out who will be crowned this seasons Club Champions. 

Board & Swim Training: At the start of this season we had some members volunteer to become 

board and swim coaches at our club. Tony, Shippy and Karac have completed the online and face-to-
face training and are now qualified. In late November they commenced board and swim training for 

intermediate to advanced members on a Tuesday afternoon (4:30-5:30) and Saturday morning (8:00-

9:00), this will be ongoing training with a break over the Xmas/new year week. We are working 
towards having an additional training session for nippers, but we haven't confirmed the details yet, 

more details will follow in the new year. 

Carnivals: Congratulations to 3 of our U9-U10 nippers Ciara, Grace & Makenna for representing 

Mudjimba by competing in the Noosa Heads carnival on the 26th of November. They gave everything a 

go and had an awesome day. Early in the new year the carnival calendar starts to get busy, please 

refer to the following list of carnivals for your information: 

•  
o  

▪ 21st & 22nd Jan - U11-U15 Branch Championships @ Mooloolaba (all events) 

▪ 27th & 28th Jan - U15-Open Murphy Homes carnival @ Maroochydore (all events) 
▪ 12th Feb - U17, U19, Open & Masters Branch Championships @ Noosa (all 

events) 

▪ 16th-19th Feb - Youth (U11-U15) State Championships @ Mooloolaba (all events) 
▪ 24th-26th Feb - Senior (U17, U19, open & Masters) State Championships @ 

Mooloolaba (all events) 
▪ 4th March - U8-U10 Branch Championships @ Met Caloundra (all events) 

▪ 11th-12th March - State Board Riding Championships @ Gold Coast (short & long 

boards) 

If you or your nipper have some interest in entering any of these carnivals please contact me via the 

Facebook members group or surfsports@mudjimbasurf.com.au 

Ryan Veitch 
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DIRECTOR OF YOUTH AND MEMBER DEVELOPMENT – KAMEN 

BURNS  

 

 

 

DIRECTOR OF JUNIOR ACTIVITIES – ZOE NAYLOR 

Nippers Update 

 
Our last Nippers before the holiday break is Sunday 11 December.  We  

will reconvene on Sunday 8 January for the second half of our season. 
 

A huge thank you to all our wonderful volunteers! Age Managers, Water  

Safety, BBQ Crew, Clothing Crew, and everyone else who helps make the  
program possible. 

 
We have some parents currently completing their SRC and Bronze  

Certificates so they can help with water safety in 2023.  We would love  

to have more parents volunteer for this to help relieve our patrolling  
water safety volunteers.  If you are interested in completing a course  

over the school holidays, please let me know at  

nippers@mudjimbasurf.com.au 
 

If you are a nipper parent who isn't receiving our weekly emails, please  
email nippers@mudjimbasurf.com.au to make sure you are added to the  

mailing list. 

 
Important Nipper Dates: 

17 December - Carols for Clubbies at 7pm. Popcorn and lollies for sale.  
Free clubbie sausage sizzle at 6pm. 

8 January 2023 - Nippers resumes 

12 March 2023 - Nippers Awards and season wrap up at Bli Bli Aqua Park 
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Zoe Naylor 

JAC Mudjimba SLSC 

 

 

 

CHRISTMAS PATROL HOURS 

 

 

 

 

Christmas patrol hours have been emailed out to all Patrolling members. Please contact Jack 

Matthews asap if you can help on Christmas Day by emailing him 

clubcaptain@mudjimbasurf.com.au OR 0447 120 401 
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THANK YOU TO ALL OUR SPONSORS & SUPPORTERS 

 

http://www.mudjimbasurf.com/about/sponsors/bendigo-bank
http://www.northshorerealty.com.au/
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